
Muletown H.O.G. 
Officers’ Meeting 

November 9, 2016 
 
 

Assistant Director Eddie (Zero) Fisher called the meeting to order at approximaely 7:00 pm.  
Officers present included Ken Steverson (Sec/Treasurer), Terry Fox (Membership), Eddie Mann 
(Activities), Trish Shearn(Webmaster).  Jon (Doc) Ullrich (Newsletter Editor), and Tony 
Cornelius(Head Road Captain) were unable to attend.   Members Sue Fisher and Lori Mann 
were also present.   
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Ken reported that after all bills are paid the chapter should have 
approximately $1230.00.   
 
The main topic of discussion was the upcoming Christmas party.  Decisions were made 
regarding a venue, caterer, activities and charges for members and non-members.   
 The party will be held on December 10th at the StonyBrook clubhouse.  In order to give 
everyone an opportunity to enjoy the party a decision was made to have the party catered.  
Campbell Station Café (?) will cater the party.  Those attending will have a choice of either a 
ribeye steak or grilled chicken with bake potato, salad and drink.  Members will be asked to 
bring desserts to share.  Costs will be $5.00 for members and $15.00 which will help to offset 
the costs of door prizes.  Door prizes will consist of 6  twenty five dollar gift cards of various 
kinds.  Activities at the party will include an indoor poker run and dirty Santa.  Presentations for 
participation in chapter activities and the chapter challenge will also be made.   
Zero will send out an early email about the party and later an e-vite.  Chapter members must 
respond to one or the other if they plan to attend so the caterer will be certain to have 
sufficient food for everyone. 
 
Officers for 2017 were also discussed.  Red Thomas has agreed to step up as Activities Director 
and Dave Payne has agreed to serve as Head Road Captain.  Terry Fox, Trish Shearn and Ken 
Steverson will continue in their current positions (Membership, Web Master, and 
Sec./Treasurer).  Tony Cornelius had agreed to fill the Assistant Director position but changes in 
his circumstances will preclude him filling that position.  At this time there is no candidate to fill 
the Assistant Director position.   
 
The meeting concluded at about 8:30 pm 
  
 
 


